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“They served till death!  Why not we?” 

 

 

January 17, 2022 
 

The Student Advisors 

Canadore College 

Nipissing University 

 

The Royal Canadian Legion Branch 23 is pleased to offer the following bursaries to students who meet the 

criteria established by Branch 23. 
 

The Colonel Milne Memorial Bursary 
Two Colonel Milne Memorial Bursaries, each in the amount of $500.00 are awarded annually to two students of 

Canadore College who, along with meeting any necessary general criteria established by the Royal Canadian 

Legion Branch 23, also meet the following criteria: 

• Has completed successfully a minimum of three (3) full courses or their equivalent at Canadore College 

within the previous twelve (12) months of the date of bursary application 

• Is continuing to be registered and attending as a student at Canadore College, and  

• Is in good academic standing 

 

The Veterans Memorial Bursary 
Two (2) Veteran’s Memorial Bursaries, each in the amount of $500.00 are awarded annually to two (2) students 

of Nipissing University who, along with meeting the general bursary criteria, also meet the following criteria: 

• Has completed successfully a minimum of eighteen credits  (18) at Nipissing University within the 

previous twelve (12) months of the date of bursary application 

• Is continuing to be registered and attending as a student at Nipissing University, and  

• Is in good academic standing 
 

The President’s Bursary 
The President’s Bursary in the amount of $500.00 is awarded semi-annually (spring and fall) to one mature 

student who, along with meeting any necessary general bursary criteria, also meets the following criteria: 

• Demonstrates their intent to achieve a higher level of educational or vocational qualification in a 

vocational or trade related program at Canadore College in order to enhance employment or career 

opportunities, and who has not been enrolled in a school, college or university program for a minimum 

of two (2) years, and who will attend a recognized course of study. 

 

Enclosed are application forms.  These may photocopy should more be required.  Applications can be either 

mailed to the address indicated at the top or sent to the following email: branch23legion@gmail.com or 

tgagnon@unitz.ca 

The DEADLINE for applications is Friday April 29th, 2022.  Applications received after that time will not be 

accepted.  
ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE SIGNED AND STAMPED BY THE SCHOOL TO VERIFY THAT THE STUDENT IS 

REGISTERED. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Gagnon 

Bursary Chairman RCL Br 23 

mailto:branch23legion@gmail.com

